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    I am honored to be nominated as a member of the Executive Committee of the 

Dominican Sisters Conference. I believe that we as Dominican women need to be united 

in one voice as we speak up against the injustices in our country and in our world. My 

history as a member of the Dominican Sisters Conference began when I first became a 

member of the Federation in the 1990s. Later as a member of the Federation 

Coordinating Committee I was able to help organize a Federation Convocation and 

experience firsthand the power that we have as 

Dominican Women Preachers.  
 

    I hope to be able to use these gifts to help further 

the works of the Dominican Sisters Conference and 

experience again the continued efforts of us all as we 

become a united force for the Dominican Family.  We 

all understand the necessity of using this voice to 

further peace and justice efforts throughout the world. 

If I am elected I look forward to supporting Pat Farrell 

in her role as the director and further the work of the 

Conference in anyway that I can.  

 

    Please see my resume for my background and skills. 

 

Thank you,  

Margaret Mary Kennedy, OP 

Dominican Sister of Peace 

   


